SCHOOL HEALTH ADVISORY COMMITTEE

March 31, 2010 at 2 p.m.

The Nueces Canyon SHAC met on Wednesday, March 31, at 2 p.m. with the following committee members  present:  Doris Miles, Shelly Falcon, Jimmie May Baxter, Noreda Sifuentes, Steven Pyburn, Russ Perry, and Karen Collins.

The meeting was called to order at 2:15 and the Minutes of the previous meeting were read.

Old Business discussed included Mrs. Miles stating that the dental clinic previously scheduled for April 15 and 16 would only be one day, April 15, and would be at the elementary school only.  High school students could be checked on the 15th with parent permission.

Mrs. Miles stated that the Tobacco program discussed at the last meeting was no longer available.  Mrs. Falcon reported that the Right Choices for Life Program had been through some management changes and that she would have more information when she visits with the people now in charge of the program.

Mrs. Baxter discussed monitoring problems and noise in the cafeteria.  Members also talked about the need for programs concerning teen pregnancy to be presented to NC students.

No new business was presented at the meeting.

The next SHAC meeting will be on May 12 at 2 p.m.

This meeting was adjourned at 2:45.

Karen Collins

Acting Secretary

